Mary Lou opened the meeting at 2:05 p.m. Those in attendance included: Mary Lou Staples, Chairperson, Vonnie Clark, Vice Chairperson, Judy Lane, Secretary, Pam Balabanus, Bill Caton, John Clark, Siri Krishna Khalsa, Ron Lane, Grace Rossetti, and Charlene Tingley.

Ron made a motion to accept the November Secretary's report and was seconded by Grace. The motion passed.

Mary Lou read the Treasurer's report. The General Fund contains \$139,842+, the State Grant has \$14,550+ and the Donation Account has \$4562+. Concerning the question raised about the difference between the General Fund amount reported in September and those reported since, Mary Lou explained that the difference in the figures reported by Courtney in September and those reported since reflected that Courtney had not been including Salary figures in the General Fund number. John made a motion to accept the Treasurer's report as read; Pam seconded the motion which passed.

Courtney will be returning in January—probably around the middle of the month. Bingo has returned to the Center. It is played on Monday from 10:00 a.m. until noon. Cards are two for a dollar.

Vonnie made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 2:30; Pam seconded the motion which passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Judith L. Lane, Secretary

Judeth I Lane